
BURLEY PARISH COUNCIL 

      A meeting of Burley Parish Council (B.P.C.) was held on Wednesday 8
th

 June 2016 at 

6.30p.m. in Myrtle Hall. 

 PRESENT Cllr Daubeney (Chairman), Cllr Russell, Cllr Clarke, Cllr Martin, Cllr 

Johnstone, Cllr Donaldson, Cllr Mans (HCC) and the Clerk,  

PLANNING Decisions reported by NFNPA since the last meeting on 11th May: 

Address Proposal 
BPC  

Recommendation 

 NFNPA 

Decision 

Stocks Farm , 

Burley Street 

Re-roof dwelling; alterations to 

fenestration; new roof light; 

internal alterations 

(Application for Listed 

Building Consent) 

R5 – No objection Granted  

 

Lawn Cottage, 

Chapel Lane 

First Floor Extension R5 – No objection Granted  

The Copse,  

Warnes Lane 

1st floor extension to create 

additional accommodation; 

pitched roof to existing 

projection; balcony; porch; 

external alterations including 

chimney 

R5 – No objection Withdrawn  

 

Applications considered at B.P.C. Meeting on 8
th

 June: -- 

Address Proposal BPC 

Recommend-

ation 

The Copse, Warnes 

Lane 

1st floor extn. to create additional 

accommodation; pitched roof to existing 

projection; balcony; porch; external 

alterations including chimneys 

R5 – No objection 

Burley Hill Lodge, 

Ringwood Road 

Single storey rear & side extensions; render; 

replacement roof tiles; alterations to 

fenestration 

R5 – No objection 

(but with 

comment upon 

front windows) 

Bye Cottage, 

Moorhill Road 

Detached garage (Demolition of existing 

outbuildings) 

R5 – No objection 

White Buck Inn, 

Bisterne Close 

Construction of Accommodation Block 
(Ancillary to main use) 3 no. parking bays 

R5 – No objection 

Lester Cottage, 

Mill Lane 

Single storey side extension (To form 

kitchen/living room 

R2 -Refusal 

GRANT BPC has given a grant of £175 to the Community First Responders towards the 

purchase of a Pulse Oximeter which is used to assess each patient that is attended by 

them. 

ROADS AND TRAFFIC As you may already be aware the A338 is now fully reopened; 

coordination and information from Dorset Highways has been very good throughout the 

project. A survey by Hampshire Highways will assess the edge of Forest Road and filling 

in of the holes with hoggin is expected to be carried out.  

BURLEY HERITAGE The NFNPA Resources, Audit and Performance committee has 

agreed in principle to proceed with a planning application for two affordable houses and a 

heritage centre on land identified in the centre of Burley. A public consultation will be 

held in conjunction with BPC when there are firm design plans in place. Further 

discussions between NFNPA and BPC will be held to determine the terms of any 

agreement and the exact dimensions of the land available for a Heritage Centre. It is 

currently proposed that a Heritage Trust will run the proposed Heritage Centre with 

representatives from BPC on the committee. 

BURLEY STREET NOTICEBOARD As you may have noticed the new noticeboard in 

Burley Street is now up and in use with BPC and relevant local information. The Clerk 

and Cllr Johnstone are key holders for the noticeboard. 



NEXT MEETING   to be held on Wednesday 13th July 2016 at 6.30pm in the Myrtle 

Hall.           


